B8 -Nov-2817
Dear Website Owner:

I am an attorney for Southwest Airlines Co. ("Southwest"), and I am authorized to write this letter
on its behalf.

It has come to Southwest's attention that you are using Southwest's proprietary and trademarked names
and logos in connection with your business. This is misappropriation of Southwest's property, an
infringement upon Southwest's proprietary rights, and is confusing and misleading to Southwest's
customers.

This letter constitutes a demand for you, including, but not limited to, your agents, affiliates, and
employees, to cease and desist from using, in any way, Southwest's trademarks and logos and otherwise
using Southwest's intellectual property, proprietary images and information and advertising without
Southwest's express written consent ("Cease and Desist”).

http://swmonkey.com/

In light of the foregoing, please be advised that should you fail to immediately Cease and Desist,
Southwest will vigorously pursue all remedies and actions available, including, but not limited to,
injunctive relief, and Southwest will seek recoupment of all expenses associated with such actions,
including attorneys' fees and costs. OFf course, Southwest would prefer to not be forced to take such
measures, however, if it is so compelled, then Southwest will protect its interests to the fullest
extent of the law. Finally, please be advised that Southwest will continue to monitor such improper
activities, and if you continue, in any way, to use Southwest's intellectual property, Southwest will
immediately institute all legal remedies available to it.

Within seven (7) days of receipt of this letter, kindly confirm by written correspondence that you
will immediately Cease and Desist, and will otherwise fully comply with the demands made herein.

Please let me know if you have any questions and kindly direct any future communications regarding
this matter to my attention.

Regards,

SOUTHWEST AIRLIMES CO.

Meredith Henchey
Senior Attorney



